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Greetings Parents! 
 
On behalf of both Mr. Hoesing and Mr.  Anderson, we would like to welcome you and your students back 
to the 2020-21 school year. There have been some exciting changes happening here in the building over 
the last year, since our building has been renovated and a new building is now put into place. We are 
very excited to have your students experience our new building, and what it all has to offer. We also 
have plans in place in case COVID-19 disrupts our school year, and we have put in place scenarios so that 
we are better prepared to serve our students and our community this year. It is our hope that we can 
run school in as normal of a fashion as possible, but we have planned ahead for the scenarios that are 
out of our control, so your student will still receive education.  
 
If you happen to see any of our custodians, please take a moment to thank them for all the work that 
they have done over the summer, they have worked long hours due to construction, and deserve a thank 
you for a job well done! 
 
Instead of a large packet, we are asking that you go online to complete your student information. The 
website is: www.wausaschools.org/office. We ask that you fill out the following: 
 

For Students in Elementary (K-6): All forms specified on the website under “Forms”. It is noted that 
ALL students fill out and return. We do need ALL forms returned this year. PLEASE EMAIL or turn in 
ALL forms by August 14th!!!!!! 
 

For Students in Jr/Sr High School (7-12) All forms specified on the website under “Forms”and forms 
listed under “7-12th Grade Students Only”. This does include Booster Club forms. We do need ALL forms 
returned this year.    PLEASE EMAIL or turn in ALL forms by August 14th!!!!!! 
 
A few dates to remember! Our elementary open house is on Wednesday, August 19th, 7:00 PM.  Start of 
School K-12 is Thursday, August 20th. The students will be provided their laptop during school on 
Thursday and Friday, with junior high provided a laptop the following Monday. Preschool parents, your 
scheduled home visits will be on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday the 19th, 20th, and 21st, with 
preschool starting the 24th. Mrs. Staci Anderson will be contacting you on times very soon.  

 
We are excited to have your students back to school! Remember education is a collaboration between 
the parent, the teacher, and most importantly, the student! We are only strong when we work together! 
Let’s make this school year a great one for your student(s)! It’s a Great Day to be a Viking! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
 
Mr. Brad Hoesing       Mr. Shane Anderson 
Superintendent/PK-4 Principal     5-12 Principal 


